

Wreningham VC Primary School Weekly Newsletter



Newsletter 12

Together Everyone Achieves More

Friday 29 November, 2019

Events coming up!

Mon 18 Nov Year 3 Hockey
Tournament
Mon 18 Switch Off Fortnight starts
Thurs 21 Nov Individual Photos
Tue 3 Dec KS2 Nativity 9.30AM/ 6PM
Wed 4 Dec cl.1 & cl.2 Nativity
Thurs 5 Dec cl.1 & cl.2 Nativity
Fri 6 Dec cl.1 & cl.2 Nativity
Thurs 12 Dec Carol Singing 6PM
around the village
Fri 13 Singing Carols for the
Community in the school hall-1.30PM
Tues 17 Dec School Christmas Dinner
Wed 18 Christingle at Ashwellthorpe
Church/Last day of term

Class 1/2 Tickets

School re-opens Mon 6 Jan 2020

Christmas Nativity

We have a few spare tickets for the nativity on the Wednesday and Thursday performances - if you would like an extra ticket, please leave your name in the office on Monday morning. Depending on the number of parents requesting additional tickets, a pupil will 'draw them out of a hat' so that everyone has an equal chance of obtaining an extra one.

SIAMS School Inspection Outcome

Thank you to those parents who spoke with the inspectors yesterday. A big thank you to the governors too – in particular Mr Gent, Mrs Watts, Mrs Burrell and Rev. Lydia Avery for their support yesterday. As always the children were fantastic and representing our school so well. We wait to find out the final result which should come within two weeks but we are pleased with the outcome!









The school Christingle service this year on the last day of term takes place at All Saints' Church,

Ashwellthorpe starting at 2PM as Wreningham All Saints Church has planned restoration work. The Friends are kindly contributing some of the cost of coaches needed to transport the children to the church.

We believe parents have the right to capture memorable moments within their children's school lives in photographs and video. However, this must be for their own personal use. Parents are not permitted to put images that involve children, other than their own, on any social media website or platform. Thank you. Please note there will be no Senior Sports Club on Tuesday 4 December.

Horstead Centre

Class 4 children had a brilliant trip to Horstead! Here are some reflections: Horstead was an amazing experience and it was a very amusing few days. When it came to tackling the Jacob's Ladder, that took a bit of hard work but I got there eventually! The food was very appetising and filling. I really enjoyed Horstead and had a great time and I wish I could go back - Mae H

Horstead is the best residential place and is really fun — with the rock climbing, zip wire and Jacob's Ladder — I made it to the top! Stanley I liked it because they do all the stuff I like doing such as bush craft and the zip wire - Lewis

I liked Horstead – it was my favourite residential. We canoed, had an amazing bonfire and climbed Jacob's Ladder - Cayden All the activities were fun and challenging as well. The staff there are really nice. The food was really tasty and we made our own pack lunches - Charlie

Stars of the Week Class1 Freddy H Class 2 Francis P-E, Elijah T, Class 3 Matilda H, Toby W, Class 4 Stanley S, Eleanor P